
ASHWELLTHORPE AND FUNDENHALL 
SPEED WATCH 

 
 

IF THE SPEEDWATCH SCHEME IS TO CONTINUE WE NEED VOLUNTEERS 
 

 WE NEED A MINIMUM OF THREE VOLUNTEERS TO OPERATE EACH 
SPEEDWATCH AND AT PRESENT WE ARE UNABLE TO FULFILL THIS 

REQUIREMENT. 
 

IF YOU ARE ABLE AND WILLING TO GIVE AN HOUR OF YOUR TIME ONCE A 
MONTH THEN CONTACT GUS WILLIAMS THE SPEEDWATCH CO-ORDINATOR 

 
 

IF THE SPEEDWATCH SCHEME IS TO CONTINUE WE NEED VOLUNTEERS 
 

GUS WILLIAMS 
07774037611 

 
 
 
 

 


